

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski

City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

November 28, 2016

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the rebuilding the chimney at Washington High School at 2525 N. Sherman Blvd. in the Sherman Blvd. Historic District for Milwaukee Public Schools.

Dear Property Owner:

We are writing to notify you that Milwaukee Public Schools has asked that this be removed from the Historic Preservation Commission agenda of December 12th. This item will not be heard at this time. You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

Respectfully,

James R. Owczarski
City Clerk

